
Unfortunately, due to ongoing health issues, I am no longer able to dedicate sufficient time to 
The Cognoscenti. Therefore, with immediate effect, it will be closed down. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached via email at james@delise.me. 
 
Thank you for your support and the opportunity to work with you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
James 
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